

The Wickford C of E School

Newsletter



Headteacher: Mrs Louise Johnson Executive Headteacher: Mrs Debbie Rogan Phone: 01268 733297

Website: www.hearts-wickfordcofe.uk

Email: wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk
28/06/19

ATTENDANCE

TARGET: 100%

WHOLE SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE FOR LAST

WEEK: 97.3%

CLASS ATTENDANCE

Penguin: 95% Wren: 98.7% Puffin: 95.7% Robin: 98.2% Flamingo: 100% Parrot: 96.5% Dear Parent/Carer,

SPORTS DAY Well done Roho! What an amazing morning we had at the park, it was an absolute pleasure to watch the children have fun and pass the finish line with determination and pride.

Staff are busy editing and printing photographs; we are doing our best to get these to you as soon as possible.

UNIFORM FOR SEPTEMBER Ahead of new uniform purchases, please ensure Thursday footwear are Velcro fastening. Thank you in advance.

SWIMMING The last lesson of the year is next Wednesday 3rd July.

FS TO YEAR 1 TRANSITION This meeting is at 9am on Monday morning. It will be led by Miss Bristow.

READ TO AN ELDERLY RELATIVE Please return the slip that was sent home this week. This lovely session on Tuesday 2nd July starts at 2:15. It will involve simply spending time in the school grounds with a lovely book between lovely people.

NEW CLASS NAMES After much deliberation new class names will be precious stones. Little Gems, Diamond, Sapphire, Pearl and Ruby! We look forward to sharing more information as final details are decided.

READING DIARIES Keep going, the reading challenge will be counted Friday, every read counts.

LEARNING OUTSIDE THE CLASSROOM Little Teds have been digging in the Mud Kitchen, making 'unicorn and rainbow juice'. I am sure they will love to continue this exploration at home.

LITTLE TEDS Sports Day is Friday 5th July.

CHILDREN LEFT IN CARS A local resident has reported younger siblings being left in a car during drop off/pick up. This resident was concerned enough to contact the school.

TOP TECH TIP Don't forget to download the app 'Netaware'. There are regular updates about current apps. 'Netaware' is free to download on google play and the app store.

NEW STAFF Miss Dowsett has been working in Foundation Stage this year; we look forward to seeing her in September as a Teaching Assistant. MOMENT OF LOVELINESS Thank you to the children who represented our school at the Wickford Dance festival on Wednesday night. They proved that practice makes perfect! Well done all. Thank you to Miss Scammell and Miss Scammell for their choreography. HIRE THE HALL Need to organise a children's party? Need some space to run an event? If so, please note that the school hall is available for hire. Prices start at £85 for a three hour slot, but we can arrange bookings for shorter or longer periods to suit your needs. Just call into the office and let them know what you are planning. We will try our very best to help. Have a lovely weekend, see you Monday. Mrs Johnson